
We do not want our children's data to be used for commercial data mining purposes. We want the 
same strong student data privacy protections that California's children received with the passage of 
their SB 1177. Please oppose the -4 through -7 amendments to SB187A and pass a strong student 
online privacy protection bill. 
 
Thank you! 
 
Rex Hagans 
 


